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Our ref:  38877 / A53668 
Enquiries:  Stuart Hobley  
 

Timothy Fleming 
Alanah Fleming 
PO BOX 38 
NORTHAM   WA   6401 
 
Dear Tim & Alanah, 

 

BIN SERVICE – MITCHELL STREET, MECKERING 

 

Further to your telephone conversations with Brooke Davidson and Stuart Hobley on Tuesday 6th 

February 2024 and your written correspondence received 12th February 2024 from Alanah Fleming.  

 

The Shire of Cunderdin has advised that Avon Waste will now be providing a bin service to Mitchell 

Street in Meckering. Due to this new service, the Shires intentions are to provide you with 2 bins, a 

general waste and a recycle bin.  

 

As mentioned in your phone call on the 6th February and your letter received 12th February, you have 

requested to be removed from the weekly bin collection schedule. Your request will be referred to 

Council for their consideration at the upcoming Council Meeting being held on Wednesday 28th of 

February 2024.  

 

A response to your request will be provided to you in writing within 10 business days of the Council 

Meeting.  

 

If you require any further information or have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our 
office on (08) 9635 2700 or email admin@cunderdin.wa.gov.au 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Hayley Byrnes 
DEPUTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
13 February 2024 
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